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Minutes	of	the	Meeting	

Wise	County	Republic	Women’s	Executive	Committee	
Monday,	November	6,	2017	

(Subject	to	Approval	at	the	WEC	of	December	4,	2017)	
 
 
The meeting was convened at 12:00 PM Noon at the Dairy Queen restaurant located at 804 W 
Shoemaker St, Decatur, TX 76234.  President Sandy Burrough opened the meeting with prayer.  
 
Present were all four members of the WCRW’s Executive Committee: 
 President  Sandy Burrough 

Treasurer  Bettye Parker 
 Secretary  Suzanne Sharpe 

Vice President Lynda Childs had excused absence 
Present as a visitor was D. A. Sharpe.  All visitors are welcome.   

 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
Bettye Parker reported WRW checking account balance as of today is $16,049.92.  
Expenditures since the last Executive Committee meeting were: 
 
 $291.32 Spent on Hurricane Harvey aid 
 $214.98 Spent on Honor the Blue luncheon for Wise County Sheriff’s staff 
 
The minutes of the previous meeting of August 7, 2017 were approved as distributed.  
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The Red Gala plans are set.  The date is Saturday evening, January 27, 2018 at the Decatur 
Civic Center.  Printed invitations presented had a printer’s error in them, so the printer will be 
asked to re-print them.  Decision was made to distribute invitations, mailing the week following 
Christmas.  
 
Instead of regular stated meetings, with minutes, etc., we had the following alternate activities, 
which were deemed outstanding successes: 
 
August 13, 2017, we attended a reception for Congressman Kay Granger in Fort Worth. We 
sponsored a table of 9, with each person paying for themselves.  
 
September 13, we conducted a reception for State Senator Craig Estes 
 
October 9, we conducted a reception for Congressman Mac Thornberry 
 
The November 13 WRW-WCRP Joint meeting will be addressed by County Judge J. D. Clark, 
reporting on the National Convention of Rural County Judges Association held in October at the 
Decatur Civic Center.   
 
New Business: 
 
The WRW-WCRP joint meeting will be replaced December 11 by our conducting the annual 
Christmas party.  It will be at the Sagebrush Restaurant at 1020 Halsell Street in Bridgeport.  
The event will begin at 6:30 PM.  It is a Toys for Tots occasion.  Beer and wine will be available.  
Cost per person is $12, payable at the door.      
 
 
There being no further business necessary to transaction, the meeting was adjourned.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
Suzanne Sharpe, Secretary 
805 Derting Road East 
Aurora, TX 76078-3712 
817-504-6408 
Suzanne@dasharpe.com 


